Symphonic Band Concert this Friday
12/08/11

Join us this Friday, Dec.r 9, at 8 p.m. in the Miller Theater for an evening of music by the Alfred University
Symphonic Band, the Chamber Singers, and a men's chorus. Admission is free and open to the public. The Symphonic
Band, under the direction of Christopher Foster, will have some of AU's talented professors, including Bill LaCourse
on trumpet, and Vicki Eaklor and Otto Muller drumming away in the percussion section! Selections will include new
works, such as "Ignition and Undertow,"as well as arrangements of "Greensleeves" and music from "Harry Potter and
the Deathly Hallows -- Part 11"



